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From: John Harre <corbly@hotmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, March 13, 2010 7:13 AM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Cc: cftcfeedback@fxdd.com

Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

Re: RIN 3038-AC61

CFTC,
Stay out of our affairs. I see no reason for your proposed change. Do what we voted you in to do

and simply govern. There's no reason for you to get in the way and try to change a system that
currently works.

John

The New Busy is not the old busy. Search, chat and e-mail from your inbox. Get started.



